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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 10 -  24 June 2021 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Respect 
School Rule:  Show compassion for ourself, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Give a meaningful apology 

 
Dear Parents  

Covid Update  
Due to the tightening of restrictions across metropolitan NSW from 8am today Thursday 24.6.21: 
 

• Non essential school visitors will not be allowed on school premises 

• School initiated non curricular social activities will be postponed 

• Students and staff are exempt from wearing masks 

• Social distancing at 1.5m will need to be observed. 
 
Parents are asked to use Kiss and Drop or collect children from the gates outside the school whilst remembering to 
remain socially distant from other parents. 
 
Just a reminder to parents that tomorrow on Friday 25 June there is a staff development day throughout our 
diocese. Bishop Randazzo and CSBB Director Mr Casey will be launching the next stage of the Towards 2025 Strategy 
for the diocese. Students do not attend school.  
 
It has been another great term of learning at Sacred Heart. There was certainly something for everyone. We have 
honed our skills in tennis, basketball, NRL and Tag. Our Open Day and Pre-School Directors workshops were 
enthusiastically attended. Naplan online, Year 3 Bee Inquiry and Year 5 Forces for Science assignments, an overnight 
excursion to Canberra and Kimbriki were highlights of learning in the school.  The parent’s Golf Day and our lunch 
clubs for chess, gardening, Jump Jam, meditation and making pom poms were very popular. We celebrated  
200 years of Catholic education and the Sacrament of Confirmation.  Who will forget the Concert Band performance 
at the Northern Beaches Music Festival and our first Fit Fun Colour Run! All this in one term. Well done to everyone! 
 
Some dates for next term 

• Band workshop at Mater Maria 20 July 

• Open Day 21 July 

• Athletics Carnival 22 July 

• Hub Meeting 27 July 

• Grandparent’s Day 28 July 
 
I do hope that you enjoy the holidays! 
 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Mass of Thanksgiving and Confirmation 
We were blessed to welcome Bishop Randazzo last week end to celebrate the 60th anniversary 
of the Salvatorian Order serving in Australia. A Mass of Thanksgiving was celebrated by Bishop 
Anthony, Bishop Bernard and Bishop Carol on Friday evening. Mass was followed by a lovely 
supper in the parish centre. 
 
Thankyou to Taylor, Sam, and Maia for serving at Mass and joining us for supper afterwards with your families. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We welcomed Bishop Anthony back to Sacred Heart on Saturday, celebrating 2 Masses for our Confirmation 
Candidates. Congratulations once again to all of our candidates and thankyou to all of our parents and 
grandparents who supported their children during the preparation time. 

Weekday and whole school  Masses for Term 3 
Wednesday 21 July @ 9:30am - Year 4 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 28 July @9:30 - Grandparents Day Mass (TBC) 
Wednesday 4 August @ 9:30 - Yr 6 and Kinder Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 11 August @ 9:30am - Year 4 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 25 August @ 9:30am - Year 3 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 1 September @ 9:30am - Father’s Day Mass, Whole School Sacred Heart Church (TBC) 
Wednesday 15 September@ 9:30am - Year 1 and Year 2  Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 

Parents and family are very welcome to attend weekday masses. 

Family Masses for Term 3 
Saturday 17 July - KBlue Family Mass @ 5pm Sacred Heart Church 
Saturday 24 July - KGreen Family Mass @ 5pm Sacred Heart Church 
Saturday 14 August - Year 4 Family Mass @ 5pm Sacred Heart Church 
Saturday 28 August - Year 6 Family Mass @ 5pm Sacred Heart Church 
 
Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact  
me by email. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 

Chris McBryde 
Religious Education Coordinator  
chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 

Religious Education 

 
 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins
mailto:chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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ICAS 2021 
Sacred Heart Mona Vale will be participating once again in the International Competitions and 
Assessment for Schools (ICAS). Students in Years 3 to 6 have been invited to participate in the 
2021 International Competitions and Assessment for Schools (ICAS) in English, Mathematics, 
Digital Technologies, Science, Writing and Spelling. 

Students in Year 2 have been invited to participate in English, Mathematics, Science and Spelling. 

The competition is an initiative of Educational Assessment Australia (EAA) of the University of New South Wales. It 
should be noted that these are NOT TESTS. These are competitions and are not necessarily based on the stage 
outcomes the children are working on, as often, they are set at the stage above.  All students receive a Certificate 
and an individual Student Report indicating which questions they answered correctly, as well as the average mark 
for their state. 

These competitions /assessments are not compulsory. Competitions are held at school over the following days: 
 

YEAR GROUP SUBJECT DATE COST 

Years 3-6 only Digital Technologies Monday, 9 August to Friday, 13 August 2021 $15.50 

Years 3-6 only Writing Monday, 9 August to Friday, 13 August 2021 $19.50 

Years 2-6 English  Monday, 16 August to Friday, 20 August 2021 $15.50 

Years 2-6 Science Monday, 23 August to Friday, 27 August 2021 $15.50 

Years 2-6 Spelling  Bee Monday, 23 August to Friday, 27 August 2021 $15.50 

Years 2-6 Mathematics Monday, 30 August to Friday, 3 September 2021 $15.50 

 
Certificates are awarded for each year level in each State as follows: 
 High Distinction to the top 1% of entrants  
 Distinction to the next 10% of entrants 
 Credit to the next 25% of entrants 
 Participation to all other participating students. 
 Medals are awarded to the top student(s) in each year level in each state 
 Medals and Certificates are awarded at the discretion of EAA 

Please find information regarding the Assessments here or can be located on our school website on the “Parent 
Information/Forms and Links for Parents/Permission and Information Notes” tab. 
All purchases are to be made via the QKR! App and entries close Friday 25 June 2021 (T2, Wk10) 

Unfortunately no late entries can be accepted. 

Fiona Ngamu – Assistant Principal 
 
 
  

From the Assistant Principal 

 

https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/ICAS-2021-Parent-Letter-and-Privacy-statement.pdf
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Plastic Free July/ Wonder Recycling Rewards 
At Sacred Heart the children and families have done a 
wonderful job of collecting the Bread bags and Tags. That 
program will end with the school term.  

Then our school will be taking part in Plastic Free July. The first 
two weeks are the School Holidays- so maybe your family 
would like to try and be a plastic free household. What a 
challenge!!! There are some great ideas for your family at 
https://www.plasticfreejuly.org/  

The SRC are calling all members of our school to reduce Single 
Use plastics. We are wanting to encourage our class members 
to use no single use plastics. We would like to give a ‘Reason to 
Smile’ or Star Point to each class member who can bring no 
single-use plastics to school during Week 1 and 2 daily. Please 
support your child by not giving them single use plastics which 
can be avoided by using reusable drink bottles and lunchboxes 
with reusable containers. 

SRC and ECO Leaders- Wonder Recycling Rewards: Term 2 is the end of the Wonder 
Recycling. Thank you to all our families for collecting so many bread bags and tags.  

 

Road Safety and Kiss and Drop 
Last week the children were reminded about the procedures around Kiss and Ride. In 
case you missed the expectations they are below: 

Kiss ‘n Drop Expectations for Student 

• Sit on the silver seats (Not on the wooden stairs, the wooden garden edge, the rocks or in the garden). 

• Sit quietly facing the cars. Look for your car and listen for your name. 

• Walk down the wooden stairs (not through the garden) when your name is called 
and wait at the gate for the teacher to take you to your car. 
 

Kiss ‘n Drop Expectations for Parents 
AFTERNOON PICK UP PROCEDURE 

• Kiss and Drop is between 3pm - 3.15pm at the Keenan Street school gate. Please 
queue in Waratah Street and be mindful of council rangers (ie. No double-parking 
while queuing or turning right into Keenan St from Waratah St). 

• The children sit under shelter, on seats and wait until their name is called. 

• Students and Teachers call children to the gate.  Children are escorted to their car by teachers.  

• Display CARD WITH FAMILY NAME on dashboard when approaching Kiss n’ Drop. 
 
It is safer for your child to be picked up at Kiss and Ride then to be waiting outside the school!! 
  

Wellbeing 
 

https://www.plasticfreejuly.org/
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Have a wonderful holiday! There are some wonderful winter wellbeing activities you could try for the holidays. 
 

Make some yummy 
vegetable soup! 
 

Put on your warm 
clothes and head 
out for a walk-in 
nature 

Go fly a kite Write or Say three 
positive things each 
day! 

Have some mindful 
colouring or look 
through your family 
photos 

 
Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 
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Congratulations to the following students who received the Principal’s Award in Term 1 

KBlue  Beatrice A KGreen  Ethan K 
1Blue  Makena Q 1Green  Harvey J 
2Blue  Otis L 2Green  Mischa M 
3Blue  Emily W 3Green  Zahli D 
4Blue  Tasman C 4Green  Arjen G 
5Blue  Byron S 5Green  Piper L 
6Blue  Erin C 6Green  Sienna C 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received the Core Value Award for “Respect” in Term 1 

Core Value Awards 
“Respect” 

Ava M (KBlue)                            Wren D (KGreen)        
Skye L (1Blue)                            Lulu L (1Green) 
Cooper L (2Blue)                        Zac C (2Green)  
Tara F (3Blue)                             Niko T (3Green)  
Claudia R (4Blue)                       Lucy B (4Green)           
Solomon P (5Blue)                    Kai R (5Green) 
Matisse F (6Blue)                       Levi B (6Green)  

 
 

 

Dear Parents  

We are making good progress with the school musical – Disney’s Moana Jr - to be 
held in Week 6, Term 3. 

A note outlining items and costume requirements for your child’s class performance will be emailed home 
shortly.  

There are items from home needed by some classes and items that will be provided by the school for others, so 
please check the details carefully. 
 
Yours musically, 
Mrs Rudd 

 

We still have some gifts available for sale which are leftover from 
the Mother’s Day stall. 
 
Perhaps you have some birthdays coming up – or need to restock 
your “gift cupboard” for when you need to say thank you to someone.  Perfect for 
this and inexpensive.  Perhaps a gift for the teacher or coach at the end of the year?  
Even the footy coach would like some cookies (some of the team members could 
make and package them up for him/her!).   
 
Loads of ideas and available to purchase thru QKR! at $8 per item (which is about 
half the retail price).   
Please email the school about your selection. 
 

School Musical  

Mother’s Day Gifts for Sale  
 

 

Class Awards 
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Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who have had their 
birthday this week: 
 

Braeden T Hunter H Isabella M Emma H Chloe S 

     

 
 

 

Roster: The Term 3 roster has been sent home. May I ask that you check and note your 
rostered day. If you are unable to make your date, please either swap with another volunteer 
or contact me at your earliest convenience. 

The canteen will be closed the last day of Term 2 Friday 25 June and re open on Monday  
12 July for all on line lunch orders and over the counter sales.  

Wishing all the families a safe and fun holiday break! 
 
Next Term’s canteen roster: 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 12 Jul Christine H 

Thur 15 Jul Jo S 

Fri 16 Jul Amanda M, Christine T, Melanie S 

Kay Neale, Canteen Co-ordinator 
 

 
 

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer  please contact Rebecca Molinaro 0414 416 874 
or email becmolinaro@outlook.com 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY  

     

12 July 13 July 14 July 15 July 16 July 

MELINDA B JULIE F ALISON G REBECCA M TATIANA N 

19 July 20 July 21 July 22 July 23 July 

AMBER L SALLY W KARISSA M REBECCA M TATIANA N 

26 July 27 July 28 July 29 July 30 July 

MELINDA B VACANT ALISON G REBECCA M TATIANA N 

 

Birthdays 

 

Canteen 

 

Kiss and Ride 
 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Items purchased.  Could we respectively ask if you have purchased 2nd hand items 
from the uniform shop and are yet to pay on QKR!, would you please do so before the 
end of Term 2.  Currently, there is approximately $210 outstanding. 
 
Second Hand Uniform Shop Opening Hours  
Our second hand Uniform Shop is now open. All items $3.00, payable via QKR! only 
(no cash). 

We are in need of good quality second hand winter uniforms, especially 
shirts and jumpers/jackets. 

Unfortunately, we can no longer take white sports shirts as donations. 

Times: 
Tuesdays 8:30-9:00am (Nicole) 
Wednesdays 8:30-9:00am (Amy) 
Friday’s 8:20-8:50am (Sam) and 2:30-3:00pm (Tanja) 

SHMV HUB (P&F) admin@shmvparents.com 

Or contact Nicole Kelsall on Email:  admin@shmvparents.com   

Website:  www.shmvparents.com 

 
 
 

Concert Band 
Following from our recent performances, the Concert Band is now into a nice groove and have starting working 
on some new music. We are looking forward to more performances next term 

Key Dates: 

• Wednesday, 14 July (Week 1, Term 3): First rehearsal for Term 3. 

What is the Concert Band and who is it for? 
The Concert Band is for students who have been tutored to play a brass, woodwind or drums and percussion 
instrument for over 12 months. There is no age restriction. It is more about competence and experience. For 
enquiries, please email Maia Hopf, Band Director, at maiamorningstar@gmail.com. 
  

Training Band 
The TRAINING BAND IS BACK next term if we have enough musicians.  

The Training Band is for students from Yr2-6 who have started learning an instrument this year or intend to later 
in the year.  

If we have sufficient musicians, rehearsals will be at 7:25am each Friday morning starting in Week 1, Term 3 
on Friday 16 July.   

To join the Training Band, submit the online registration form  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlSasCd56oEs5ijglG0GIa6nZpnMRO5gqD8Gl1nliJvtcFPA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

(it literally only takes 1 minute ) or email Maia Hopf, Band Director, at maiamorningstar@gmail.com. 

Registrations close last day of Term 2, Friday 25 June.  
For more information, download the Band Information Guide Opportunities for Students - Sacred Heart Mona 
Vale 

Maia Hopf, Band Director 

The Hub The 
Hub 

Tuesday – 8:30-9am 

Wednesday – 8:30-9am 

Friday 8:20-8:50am 

Friday 2:30-3:00pm 

Band News 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
mailto:maiamorningstar@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlSasCd56oEs5ijglG0GIa6nZpnMRO5gqD8Gl1nliJvtcFPA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:maiamorningstar@gmail.com
https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/opportunities-for-students/
https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/opportunities-for-students/
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Community News 
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                               SACRED HEART FIT FUN COLOUR RUN - SPONSORS 
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